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MEMORANDUM FOR: Dr. DAVID WEIL 
    Administrator 
      for Wage and Hour 
 

 
 
FROM:   ELLIOT P. LEWIS 
    Assistant Inspector General 
      for Audit 

 
SUBJECT: Audit of Davis-Bacon Act Prevailing 

Wage Determinations Process 
 
Please be advised the Office of Inspector General is initiating an audit of the 
Davis-Bacon Act prevailing wage determinations process administered by the 
Wage and Hour Division (WHD). Our audit will focus on whether prevailing wage 
determinations are current and accurate, and whether WHD adequately 
monitored the wage survey process to ensure the agency met its performance 
goals.  
 
We will contact your audit liaison to schedule an entrance conference to discuss 
the audit objective, scope, and methodology. We plan to begin work immediately 
after the entrance conference and would appreciate your notifying appropriate 
agency officials of our plans. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Dwight Gates, Audit Director, at 
(404) 665-4364, or Betty Norwood, Audit Manager, at (404) 665-4385. 
 
cc: Patricia Davidson, WHD Deputy Administrator for Program Operations 

Michael Lazzeri, WHD Assistant Administrator for Government Contracts 

  Ann Lichter, WHD Assistant Administrator, Office of Planning,  
 Performance, Evaluation and Training 

 

Karen Livingston, WHD Director Division of Strategic Planning and 
Performance 
 

  Barbara A. Brown, WHD Audit Liaison  


